PRESIDENT'S OFFICE

Bryn Mawr (ollege Bryn Mawr Penna.

September 14, 1955

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora:

Miss McBride is away now but has asked me to forward to you the enclosed form. We have filled in the upper part but must ask you to fill in the rest. It sounds like an exciting program.

Bryn Mawr is beautiful now and we are quietly awaiting and preparing for the influx of students - new and old.

Sincerely,

(Mrs. Budd Comperthwait)
Secretary to the President

Mr. Jose Ferrater Mora 30 Rue du Plateau Paris XIXe, France

18-1x-55